
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: MH/NP 
 
21st September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the GCSE course, your child is required to complete a field trip to collect primary 
data for his/her examination paper 3. In order to complete this data collection, we are going 
on a field trip to Salford Quays on Tuesday 30th October. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.45am and will be returning at approximately 3.30pm. Students 
will need to have alternative transport arranged from school to home after our return.  
 
Each student will need to bring a packed lunch, possible spending money (no more than 
£10.00), a waterproof coat (and/or umbrella) and sensible walking shoes.  
 
During the field trip, the students will gather data in groups and there will be an opportunity 
to look round the Lowry Shopping Centre. A health and safety briefing will take place prior to 
the trip, detailing the rules and expectations that your son/daughter must agree to adhere to.  
 
Please complete the reply slip and return it to myself by the 5th October at the latest. Could I 
please ask for a contribution of £7.50 (to be paid via ParentPay) to help the department 
towards the cost of the transport and parking.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

M Heaton 
 
Mrs M Heaton 
Head of Geography 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REPLY SLIP – F.A.O. MRS HEATON 
SALFORD QUAYS – TUESDAY 30th OCTOBER 
 
Name of child:        Form:     
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the above trip and confirm that I have made 
payment of £7.50 via ParentPay. 
 
 
Signed:       (Parent/Guardian) 
 
Date:       
 
 


